

TDC Club

June 3rd, 2024

6:30 – 8:00 pm

Cadillac Cove, SB

Meeting called by: Lindsey Shneyder

Type of meeting: TDC Board Meeting

President: Lindsey Shneyder

Notes: Yesenia Bossano

Approve Minutes:

**Board
Attendees:**

- ☐ **President** - Lindsey Shneyder
- ☐ **Treasurer** - Lisa Tiemann
- ☐ **Communications Sec** - Kelly Grennan
- ☐ **Recording Secretary** - Yesenia Bossano

First VP - Raquel Roddy

Second VP - Erik Natwick

Third VP - Stacy Jones

Fourth VP - **VACANT**

Webmaster - Matt Romero

Minutes

Agenda item: Opening Meeting

Presenter: Lindsey Shneyder

Discussion:

OPENING Meeting called to order at [6:37] PM. Motion seconded by [All board in favor] .

REVIEW/APPROVAL of PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: Motion to approve last month's meeting minutes (May 2024). Motion approved by [All present board members were in favor]

COMMENTS: Coach Piccalo has created storage room for TDC within the concession stand area. If any TDC items are at home, feel free to bring them to concession stand for storage.

Raquel will be getting delivery of 10,000 flags

Editing language of the cards for the flags needs to be done

Printing for flag fundraising to be done by school board with a turn around time of one week. 2024 schedule to be included

Chuck Jacobs has resigned for VP 4 position (Merch and JV Liaison). Looking for volunteers for the position to vote in next meeting

We are storing water left over from graduation ceremony in concessions

Next month meeting will be July 8th due to holiday and off week for players/coaches

Agenda item: Coach's Report

Presenter: Coach Helton

Discussion:

- Helmets that were ordered (10), came in today; bill for approximately \$4,000, to follow.
- Summer camp will be from July 18th - July 20th; Coach Lojo and Coach H will be going
- Waiver for team camp due on Friday, June 7th; Payment for camp due June 17th.
- Coach will be out for surgery - camp, summer workouts, and games covered.
- Possibility for some varsity games to be played Saturday morning due to limited officiating

Agenda item: Treasurer's Report

Presenter: Lisa Tiemann

Discussion: TREASURER'S REPORT:

Month beginning balance: \$27, 334.63

Money in: \$

Money out: \$0.00

Month ending balance: \$23, 235.10

- Conclusion:**
- Money received in PO Box to be deposited to account, appr. \$3,000.
 - Coach has some money that will need to be deposited as well
 - Statement from Riddell for \$5394 due in August. Going to apply relentless money to bill. Lindsey emailed relentless, but no word yet.
 - Annual form due to SHS Bookkeeper with amounts brought in and out
 - We are projected to make \$30,000 on flag fundraiser. \$7500 expected for expenditure
 - Taxes will be getting done soon

Agenda Item: First VP **Presenter:** Raquel Roddy

Discussion:

- Need to determine how many envelopes, bags, and rubber bands we have left over so that we can order the correct amount
- Stacy has maps and we will be updating them with new developments
- June 25th and 26th will be days for stuffing, 27th if needed
- Friday, June 28th we will be distributing flags
- In need of someone to help lift and load/unload flags into car on June 25th
- Committee to be made for assigning zones for distribution
- Possibly have kids wear jerseys for distribution

Agenda item: Second VP **Presenter:** Erik Natwick

- Discussion:**
- BSN Coverage locked in for 2 more years
 - Will get with Tony to see if any painting needs to be done during the summer

Agenda item: Third VP **Presenter:** Stacy Jones

Discussion:

- Will look in to providing meals or snacks for flag fundraising preparation (Maybe Bizarro's?)
- Jessica H reached out, wants to get a senior night committee started.
- Possible watches for seniors

Agenda item: Fourth VP **Presenter:** VACANT

Discussion:

Agenda item: Webmaster **Presenter:** Matt Romero

Discussion:

- QR Code page is live

Agenda Item: New Business

Presenter: Open Forum

Flag Fundraiser

- Wickham Forest is where zone ends to Pineda
- Maybe reaching out to communities in Suntree as a lot of students from Satellite live in these areas
- Idea of going to businesses to put up flag
- Possible food/snacks/drinks for day of and assembly days
- Raquel to start committee meeting
- Kelly will post on StackApp for possible donations of gatorade or water cases

Pastor Retirement

- Gift ideas for Pastor retirement --- Look into a charcuterie board

Agenda item: President Closing Meeting

Presenter: Lindsey Shneyder

Discussion:

CLOSING Meeting adjourned by President [Lindsey Shneyder] at [7:14] PM. Motion Second [All in Favor]. **NEXT MEETING** tentatively set for July 8th at 6:30 p.m. location Cadillac Cove.

Meeting Attendees:

Lindsey Shneyder
Stacy Jones
Kelly Grennan
Chip Grennan
Lisa Tiemann
Brian Helton
Erik Natwick
Yesenia Bossano
John Wallace
Lalanya Wallace
Mike Regas
Krista Saye
KC Carlsen
Christy Helton
Raquel Roddy
Hadley Winslow
Mike Winslow